
Crescent Owners:	
 	
Per previous notice of March 23, 2017, the Crescent Board indicated that it would establish two (2) dates for 
informational meetings regarding a potential Hurricane Matthew special assessment.	
 	
These meetings have been scheduled for Thursday, June 22, 2017 at 7:00 p.m., and Saturday, June 24, 2017 at 
9:00 a.m. Each meeting will be held in the Pool Pavilion, weather permitting.	
 	
The Board will give a full explanation of how the vote for a special assessment would be conducted and what is 
required for passing the special assessment which is listed in our Covenants under Article 5.05 Part B. Please keep in 
mind that these two meetings are only to discuss the option of a special assessment, not to vote for or against.	
 	
We invite you to attend either of these meetings to share any questions or concerns.	
 	
Sincerely,	
The Crescent Board	
	


